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[image: image2.wmf]Can I extend a very warm (but belated) welcome to the parents/carers of new pupils who have joined our new school and to all parents and carers. 
[image: image3.wmf]I was really disappointed to miss the opening of our new school but Mrs Mullineux kept me fully informed about how things were going.  I was very touched by the warmth of the best wishes I received.  I am well on the way to a full recovery and am in my third week of a phased return.  

[image: image4.wmf]In regards to the new site there are still some things yet to be completed and I know you are as keen as I am to have every part of our new school functioning properly.  However, things will be completed and we are already planning for additional works to provide canopied play areas for the younger children and canopied shelters for parents.

[image: image5.wmf]We’ve had a very busy start to the year and the pace has not lessened.  This is also the time of year when children and staff are affected by colds and flu.  We want to achieve our school target for pupil attendance of 95%, which we just exceeded last year.  However if your child is ill then please keep them at home so they don’t infect other children and staff.  Please note if your child has diarrhoea and/or vomiting, please keep your child off for 48 hours after the last bout of diarrhoea or vomiting.
You will have received a letter regarding changes to our Medical Conditions Policy.  Parents of pupils with more complex medical conditions will be contacted by Miss Bradley shortly.

Can I remind all parents/carers that if your child has an appointment or is off school, a message by an adult via the escort or a note or telephone call should be made to school.  Escorts or school staff cannot accept messages from children.  If you have any other concerns then I would encourage you to contact the class teacher in the first instance, then myself or Mrs Mullineux if needed.

A WARM WELCOME TO NEW STAFF 
We have had several new members of staff join us this term.  Sarah Rogers, Teacher for TR3; Gary Sykes, Cover Supervisor; Hannah Fernyhough, TA Class 2; Rebecca Hockenhull, TA Lower School; Kim Jupp, TA Class 6; Andrew Norton, TA Class 6P; Vicky Ball, TA Class 6P; Stephen Capper, Instructor and Kim Palmer TA at Woolston College.  We would also like to welcome Barbara Telford, Natalie Holmes, Laura Triggs, Alison Hales and Julie Railton who have joined the team on a temporary basis. We hope all the staff enjoy their time at Green Lane.  
PARENTS’ EVENING
[image: image6.wmf]There was a great turn out at the recent parents evening.  I think everyone I spoke to was really impressed with our new school building.  If you haven’t already visited the new school for a look round there will be an opportunity this Friday (24th) at 2pm when there will be a coffee afternoon hosted by Mrs Mullineux.
School closes at 3-25 pm 
on Friday 24th October
School reopens at 8.50 am
 on Monday 3rd November
Paul King

Headteacher
